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Quarterly Newsletter  

Kamar Group has been supporting CHIA 

with regular donations toward CHIAôs 

vital work for the disadvantaged children 

since 2016. As part of their support, Kamar 

Group organizes an annual Christmas party 

for the CHIA families. On the 22nd 

December 2018,  once again the children 

and their families were treated to a 

fabulous dinner and Christmas party.  
 

Vinpearl South Hoi An Trip  
On the 30th October 2018, CHIA children, families, volunteers 

and staff visited Vinpearl Land South Hoi An. The main focus 

was a visit to the zoo for the children to experience the wild 

animals from around the world. The children had been studying 

the animals beforehand and doing lots of art activities including 

mask making. The games room, the 3D art and the water 

activities were also popular with the children. We all travelled 

together by bus to Vinpearl and we were excited to see the 

Halloween characters and displays.  The children were 

fortunate enough to travel around the theme park on an electric 

buggy. The bird aviary was full of colorful large parrots which 

the children were able to feed. They also were able to feed the 

giraffes and the elephants. Thank you to Vinpearl for the free 

entry for the children.  We would also like to thank our 

volunteers for helping to fund the trip. It was an experience that 

the children will remember for many years to come. 

  Christmas Event  

The crowd was entertained by a magician, a 

balloon man and the Lion Dancers. Even 

Santa Claus made an appearance to deliver 

gifts to all the excited children. The food 

was very delicious and professional y 

prepared by the very capable staff of 

Kamar. We are extremely thankful to the 

Kamar Group for their generosity. We are 

also grateful to Mr. Steve Kirkpatrick and 

the local staff of Kamar for making it such 

a wonderful occasion for the children and 

their families. 
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